School News

Prayer

Dear God,
Help me to look forward
to each school day,
hoping to make
discoveries:



help me to look back on every school day, pleased with what I have learned and understood. Amen

Holy Trinity Prefects

Noah, Milo, Ollie, Arthur, Cameron, Jessica

> Holy Trinity House Captains

Buckingham – Isaac

Gloucester - Pietro

Oxford - Ivan

Warwick - Tom

Chaplaincy Representatives

Olivia D and Daniel

Congratulations to all of the children.

Message from the Headteacher

This week has a very successful week, the staff and children have enjoyed getting to know each other and have completed some lovely activities.

The morning and end of day procedures have become a lot smoother and I want to thank you all for your continued support. One small change for next week is that a member of Reception staff will wait by the gate in the red zone instead of the school reception office, to take any early reception siblings.

Following on from my Tik Tok parent mail, our school ICT provider has kindly offered the opportunity for parents to attend their FREE virtual parents Online Safety workshop on Wednesday 14th October starting at 7:30pm.

Parents should sign up by visiting http://123parents.oxon.in where this is a link to book a FREE place via Eventbrite whilst tickets are available. Places will be limited, as this session will be delivered using Zoom.

The session will cover:

- * The risks of using the internet.
- * Tips and suggestions on how to reduce these risks to keep your children safe online.
- * Signposting to further resources and information.
- * Advice on how to get help if things go wrong.
- * Tips for remote learning and remote video lessons.
- * The chance to ask questions.

Lastly a huge congratulations to the Year 6 pupils who have been selected to be in positions of responsibility.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine!!